
 

3rd August 2021 

Dear parents and carers 

Thank you for your patience as we have begun preparations for online learning during 
the current lockdown.  

Due to the extension of the lockdown until 4pm Sunday 8 August 2021, the following 
arrangements will remain in place: 

• Students of essential workers or vulnerable students can continue to attend school for 

supervised learning. 

• Students of non-essential workers will continue to have access to remote learning. 

This is an unfortunate but necessary precaution to minimise community transmission of 
COVID-19. I therefore ask once again that, as a school community, we work together to 
support each other.  

The Year Level Deans will continue to be your main point of contact during this time. Your 
child’s subject teachers will also be contactable via email along with the Form teacher via 
telephone. If you have any other specific concerns, please contact the school office so 
we can direct your call to discuss the matter further.  

For our Senior Secondary students learning will continue via OneNote.  

For our Year 7-10 students learning opportunities have been prepared and are accessible 
online. Any students who are unable to access learning online will have access to learning 
packs. If your child requires a learning pack, please telephone the school and we will 
have your pack prepared for driveway collection.  

All sports and extracurricular activities will be cancelled or postponed.  

It is important that we all continue to follow COVID-safe practices including physical 
distancing and wearing face masks throughout this period.  

I encourage you to continue to refer to the information on the Queensland Health website. 

If you, or a member of your family, is feeling unwell or displaying known symptoms of 
COVID-19 please get tested, stay home and isolate until you get the results and your 
symptoms resolve.  

I will continue to provide updates as they become available via our Facebook page and 
school website. I once again thank all parents and carers for your support during this 
lockdown and we look forward to bringing our whole school community back together 
again as soon as we are able to safely do so. 

Yours sincerely 

Jennifer Skeahan 
Executive Principal 

https://www.covid19.qld.gov.au/government-actions/how-you-can-help-keep-queensland-covid-safe
https://www.qld.gov.au/health/conditions/health-alerts/coronavirus-covid-19
https://www.qld.gov.au/health/conditions/health-alerts/coronavirus-covid-19/stay-informed/testing-and-fever-clinics

